
Checkpoint Bible 

Camp  
 
Good afternoon, Church Leaders, 
 
I am sending this letter to churches that have been a vital part of Checkpoint Bible Camp. We need your help, 
as a church, to ensure the success and viability of CBC. Would you ask your church leadership to prayerfully 
consider supporting CBC with a donation of $200 (or more) to help us offset costs for our campers? Your 
entire donation is used to offset costs for students as there are no staff or administrative costs associated with 
CBC. All our leadership team, staff, counselors, and support team are volunteers.  
 
Your support not only helps to offset costs for campers, but it also provides your church families with the 
opportunity to register early! If you have been a supporting church of Checkpoint Bible camp, then you know 
the benefits of allowing your families to register their campers before registration is open to everyone. This is 
even more important, as space is limited and spots are filled on a first-come, first-served basis. When all spots 
are filled, students will be placed on a waiting list and will not be guaranteed a spot at camp. 
 
As a supporting church, you are given a two-week window to register your campers prior to Open 
Registration. Our early enrollment period for supporting churches will be April 15 through April 30. 
Registration will then be opened to everyone on May 1. In previous years, once registration has opened, it has 
filled up quickly.  
  
Many of you have faithfully supported CBC over the years, helping to keep costs affordable for families. Thank 
you! We hope this will continue and look forward to continued partnerships in the years to come. 
 
 
Please make checks payable to:  
IFCA Indiana Regional  
 
Checks should be sent to: 
Attn: Pastor Ray Laborde 
McCoy Memorial Baptist Church 
134 St. Clair Ave,  
Elkhart, IN 46516 
 
 
Thank you,  
Pastor Christopher Kocher 
CBC Administrator 
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